
 

 

 

 

   

 

AUDITIONS FOR AMERICAN BALLET THEATRE’S  

SUMMER INTENSIVE HELD IN PHOENIX, ARIZONA,  

SATURDAY, JANUARY 11, 2025 

 

Students performing excerpts from Paquita in the 2024 ABT Summer Intensive in NYC. Photo: Emma Zordan. 

The American Ballet Theatre Summer Intensive National Audition Tour will travel to The School of 

Ballet Arizona in Phoenix, Arizona, on Saturday, January 11. Intermediate and advanced students, ages 

11 to 24, are invited to audition for ABT’s Summer Intensives and Collegiate Summer Intensive. 

American Ballet Theatre’s 2025 Summer Intensives will be held in Long Beach, California (June 16–27), 

New York City (June 23 – July 25), and Tampa, Florida (July 7–25). Tailored training programs will be 

offered to the needs of participating dancers and class sizes will be limited. 

Under the supervision of American Ballet Theatre Artistic Director Susan Jaffe and ABT Summer 

Intensive Artistic Director Kate Lydon, ABT Summer Intensives focus on developing well-rounded 

dancers through exposure to a wide variety of disciplines and ABT’s artists, history, and repertory, with 

an emphasis on classical ballet technique.  

Auditions for ABT Summer Intensives are open to students of all genders who have achieved 

intermediate or advanced levels of ballet training. Students can audition by video for all programs. Merit-

based scholarships will be granted during the ABT Summer Intensive National Audition Tour. 

Scholarships are available for all programs. Pre-Registration is required for all auditions and space is 

limited. 

WHERE: The School of Ballet Arizona 
      2835 E. Washington Street 
      Phoenix, AZ 85034 

WHEN: Saturday, January 11 
   10:00 A.M. (Ages 11-14); 12:00 P.M. (Ages 15+) 

LEARN MORE: For more information on 2025 ABT Summer Intensive programs and to pre-register for 

auditions, please visit www.abt.org/SummerPrograms.  

https://www.abt.org/SummerPrograms

